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PLEASE SUPPORT HOUSE BILL 4139

PASS RENTAL EQUIPMENT TAX REFORM IN 2018!

@ Oregon is one of only a handful of remaining states that levies tangible personal property
tax on heavy equipment rentals. Over half of the states, including California and Idaho,
have reformed taxation of heavy equipment rental fleets.

House Bill 4139 is a common sense, bipartisan solution to the myriad of problems and
legal issues with taxing this equipment. House Bill 4139 reduced administrative burdens
on rental providers. The bill preserves local revenues and provides a simple, accurate

method for valuing rental equipment.

Passing House Bill 4139 ensures Oregon is competitive with other states and their tax
treatment of heavy equipment rentals, and reduces the potential for double taxation by

multiple jurisdictions.

Oregon’s heavy equipment industry has worked closely with a broad range of
stakeholders to address concerns and minimize opposition and develop a reasonable,
workable solution to our industry’s challenges.

Our coalition includes local businesses and national, public companies with a significant Oregon
presence. Together, the coalition employs hundreds of employees at 29 facilities in 20 different Oregon

cities and towns.
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For questions please contact Rocky Dallum at 503-830-5098 or rocky.dallum@tonkon.com



